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Our Goal!

Grand Prizes!

Other Prizes:

To Register:

Date:
Time:
Place:

Be a Sponsor!

2010
AUSTIN BLUFFs & FRONT RANGE
SERTOMA CLUBS

BowL-A-THON

Bowling teams, made up of 5 bowlers, will play three games. Each
bowler is responsible for getting family, co-workers and others to
pledge a specific amount for the three games with an individual
minimum. No handicaps or established averages will be used.

FUN/ FUN/ FUN/

We are asking each bowler to raise $100 and each team to raise $500 in
pledges.

Major prizes will be awarded to the top individual with the most pledges
collected and to the top team with the most pledges collected.

Door prizes & prizes based upon bowling skills will be given away during
the event.

Bowling teams must register with one of the Club Coordinators by Fri-
day, February 20™. Contact:
Austin Bluffs: Bob Donovan 535-8021

John Brunk  599-1393(w); 599-4670(h); 440-9411(c)
Front Range: Shannon Livingston 268-0372(w); 260-1295(h

Cliff Lewis 590-4772(w); 460-9900(c)

Saturday, February 27, 2010
1:30 pm - 5:00 pm
King Pin Lanes

3410 Academy Blvd, 80917
No Cost to Bowlers Food Provided

If you can't bowl, please donate to one of the Clubs by sponsoring a
bowler. Pre-paid pledges are encouraged. Checks may be made payable
to Austin Bluffs Sertoma Club or to Front Range Sertoma Club. All
donations are tax-deductible.

Proceeds from the Austin Bluffs/Front Range SERTOMA Bowl-A-Thon benefit charitable 501(c)(3) agencies identified in each
club’s annual Sponsorship Plan. Some examples are: HEARS (Hearing Education and Assistance by Rocky Mountain Sertomans
for low income individuals), Care and Share, Catholic Charities, Soap Box Derby, Sertoma Clubs and other local charities spon-
sored by the two clubs. Your participation will help in our SERvice TO MAnkind mission.



[image: image8.jpg]









[image: image1.jpg]



District


Newsletter


December 2009





� EMBED Word.Picture.6  ���


Traveling Trophy is at


Gleneagle Sertoma





District Membership


	7/09	12/09


Austin Bluffs	39	42


Front Range	15	15


Gleneagle	68	62


High Noon	28	26


Mat-Su 	32	32


Monument Hill	176	173


Pikes Peak	44	38


Sunrisers	12	11


Woodmen Valley	23	23


TOTALS	437	422





Dates to Remember


January 9-10	Prospectors�Sertoma Gun Show


January 9-10	Mid-Winter�Governors’ Conference


January 10	Quarterly Reports &�Dues due


January 10	Freedom Essay�winners due to Governor


January 15	HEARS Meeting


January 25	PAC III


February 17	Freedom Banquet


February 27	Austin Bluffs �Bowlathon


March 26	Recognition Banquet


For details on these and future events click on the link below: � HYPERLINK "http://www.google.com/calendar/embed?src=1o1f6rl4l67du2219g"��http://www.google.com/calendar/embed?src=1o1f6rl4l67du2219g�� HYPERLINK "http://www.google.com/calendar/embed?src=1o1f6rl4l67du2219g7l5084j8@group.calendar.google.com&ctz=America/Denver" \n _blank�� 7l5084j8%40group.calendar.google.com&ctz=America/Denver� 


The calendar can also be viewed at the South Colorado District web site at � HYPERLINK "http://www.southcoloradodistrict.org" ��www.southcoloradodistrict.org�.








National Heritage


The Freedom Banquet will be held February 17, 2010. It will be held at the Crown Plaza Hotel on south Circle. More details will be sent to the clubs in the next few weeks.


Remember that each participating club will be billed an assessment of $2 per member based on the January 1, 2010 membership numbers.


As you select and recognize your winning essays, make sure the families put the banquet on their calendars.





South Colorado District Cabinet


Governor


Pat White


2810 Country Club Circle


Colorado Springs, CO 80909


719-460-5561


southcoloradodistrict@gmail.com


Secretary/Treasurer


Joan Miranda


14585 River Oaks Dr


Colorado Springs, CO 80921


719-488-3831


joanmiranda@comcast.net


Foundation District Rep


John Brunk


4875 Garden Trail


Colorado Springs, CO 80918


719-599-4670


brunkje@quixnet.net


Recognition


Steve Hall


6577 Fowler Drive


Colorado Springs, CO 80923


597-9184


sertomasteve@aol.com


Market Development


Glenn Scott


13688 Paradise Villas Grove


Colorado Springs, CO 80921


719-488-8808


kayglen@comcast.net


National Heritage


Jo Carroll


2145 Glenhill Rd.


Colorado Springs, CO 80906


632-9336


joid@q.com


Member Services


Steve Plank


20415 Elk Creek Drive East


Colorado Springs, CO 80908


719-495-3819


scplank@gmail.com


Serteens


Max Williams


18035 Stone View Road


Monument, CO 80132


481-3215


maxwilli@msn.com


Speech & Hearing


Bob Knox


695 W Monument St


Colorado Springs, CO 80905


444-0814


381-4373


BobKnoxCO@msn.com 


Sgt-at-Arms


Barrie Town


1005 Knollwood Circle


Monument, CO 80132


719-488-2494


barrietown@gmail.com


Chaplain


Emery Hansen


120 Siska Drive


Security, CO 80911


648-0991











From the Gov


I am pleased with�the submissions for�Sertoman of the Year�and Service to �Mankind recognition.�They are an incredi-�ble group of deserv-�ing individuals.


As you read this�committee members around the district are reading essays on “What Freedom Means to Me,” in preparation for Freedom Week recognition February 17th. It’s always uplifting to read the essays from these bright middle schoolers and realize that the country’s future is in such capable hands.


We are approaching the halfway mark for this Sertoma year. I hope your club is working hard on achieving the goals it established at the beginning of the year. If you didn’t establish any goals, it’s not to late to do so. A club’s goals shouldn’t start and end with the calendar year. Some goals need to be more long range than a single calendar year. Planning for the long term allows for consistency in some areas from year to year.


In the coming months clubs will also be selecting their officers for the 2010-2011 year. After doing so, make sure that each current officer helps their replacement learn about their job before they take over. Making sure the next group of leaders is prepared allows for a smoother transition and more continuity in the club’s success.


Merry Christmas!





From the Regional Director


Every club bulletin, newsletter and website I have seen recently has wonderful examples of how Sertomans across the Mountain West Region are making life more worth�while for those in need in their communities. Distributing food baskets, organizing toy collections, serving meals, ringing bells, wrap�ping packages, and conducting Christmas parties for children and adults in need all make me so proud of all of you and proud to be a Sertoman serving with you. You have given generously and I wish you all a Merry Christmas in your home and a holiday season of joy, where you are surrounded by close friends, family and all those you love.


The Mountain West, at 2004 members on December 1st, is still posting the fewest membership loses in raw numbers and percentage among all regions  (-10 members and -0.6%). Even though this leads the regions it is hardly up to the expectations I have for the Mountain West. It has been painfully apparent to me recently that all of us in the Region and Sertoma as a whole must reverse the annual trend in member losses. Julie’s year thus far is making progress to that effort but we need to do better. While we have several active club building projects in the mill and a few “wish we coulds” we must all work to exceed our National President’s goal of  two new clubs in the Mountain West Region.


Remember to share your ideas on training and any other suggestions for the Regional Convention with your District Governor/Club Consultant; Jo Carroll, Convention Chair; Harvey LeCato, Training Coordinator or me. 


Duane Gritzmaker


Mountain West Regional Director
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HEARS Update


HEARS has moved to a new location after the building it was in was sold and they lost the free space. They are now located in the Mission Medical building at 2125 E. La Salle Street, room L-32 (downstairs).


Mission Medical has asked to have the Hearing Van at their place once a month. Rocky Mountain Sertoma, owners of the van, will be taking the request under consider�ation. If they agree, they will need help from local Sertomans to man the van during its visits to the Mission Medical facility.


Five months into this year, HEARS has processed a total of 45 applications, 19 clients have received hearing aids or are currently assigned to providers. Of the 19 – four are in Pueblo.





Hearing Health Sponsorships


Though it is based in the Denver area, International Hearing Dog, Inc. is a great organization to consider supporting as clubs work at finding hearing health sponsorships. They rescue dogs and train them to be service dogs for hearing impaired people around the country.


A recent newsletter from IHDI revealed a wish list of items for those who don’t have the $7,000 it takes to fund the entire training and place�ment of a hearing dog. In addition to a smaller financial donation, consider providing some of the following:


Fleece, squeaky and rope toys; gift certificates to Petco, Petsmar, Walmart, etc; nylabones and gumabones (wolf and super size); small rawhides; small and medium sized dog crates; treats (Pup-peronis, snausages). 


Items can be sent to IHDI at 5901 E 89th Ave., Henderson, CO 80640.








Club Checkup


While we are just halfway through the Sertoma year, this can be a great time for a club’s board to talk about what is going on in your club and what the future holds.


Here are 15 strategic questions to help your board fuel the conver�sation. Be honest and be tough.


Looking at the past year…


1. What are you proud of?


2. What unleashed your members’ passion about moving your mission forward?


3. What brought out the most members?


4. What have you been doing that no longer gets the results you want or need? (Be brave. Be honest.)


5. If you could do one thing over, what would it be?


Looking at the present…


6. How are you making your members (new and old) feel welcome in your club?


7. How do you make sure new members are getting the value that made them say yes to joining your club?


8. What kind of experience do members have when they volunteer for your club?


9. How do you celebrate leaders who get others involved – rather than those who do it all?


10. How do you train your leaders to be comfortable with new ideas?


Looking to the future…


11. What would you have to do to double up your membership in one year?


12. If you were King of All and had no limitations, what would you want your club to do?


13. If you could let go of anything your club is currently doing, what would it be and why?


14. If Sertoma was going to honor your club for being the ultimate club of the year, what would you want the reason to be for the recognition?


15. What could you do if your club had a surplus of volunteers?
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South Colorado District Club Meeting Times


Austin Bluffs Sertoma


TREA 1


7:30 am, 2nd & 4th Wednesday


President Marti Collins


598-5338 – marticol@aol.com





Front Range Sertoma


Call for location


12:00 noon, 2nd & 4th Tuesday


President Cliff Lewis


590-4772 – clifflewis@remax.net





Gleneagle Sertoma


Academy Hotel


I-25 & Academy Blvd.


11:45 am, Wednesdays


President Kay Petersen


481-4403 – kayandpjpetersen@aol.com





High Noon


Maggie Mae's Restaurant


12:00 noon, Thursdays


Last Thursday is Board Meeting at China Village on Union Blvd.


President Pat Kravitz


540-9340 – pkravitz@wradvisors.com





Mat-Su Sertoma Club


Tailgater’s Restaurant


Wasilla, AK


4:00 pm, Thursdays


President Paula Nance


907-357-8841 � p.nance@alaskausa.org





Monument Hill Sertoma


The Inn at Palmer Divide


Palmer Lake


8:00 am, Saturdays


President Wayne Claybaugh


559-2031 – kwayne1110@comcast.net





Pikes Peak Sertoma


Clarion Hotel, Bijou & I-25


12:00 noon, Thursdays


President Eric Scott


599-8028 –eascott55@msn.com





Sunrisers Sertoma


Patti's Restaurant, Pueblo


7:00 am, 2nd & 4th Thursday


President Frank Fognani


719-561-0471





Woodmen Valley Sertoma


Perkins Restaurant


Union & Academy


7:30 am, Wednesdays


President Don Bartek


574-7757 – debartek@aol.com
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Annual Fund


Although Early Bird fundraising is over, it is never too late for clubs to be 100% Club. The total raised so far is $207, 238! The Central Florida District has brought in over $10,000 at this time! Northern Indian District has brought in $9,545.00; East Nebraska has given $7,985 and South Minnesota has given $7,185.00. These are all the districts over $7,000 to date


Remember the new grant appli�ca�tion due date is January 31st. Sertoma has 185 National Affiliates, and the number is growing. All information about the Adopt-An-Agency program and the new grant can be found on Sertoma’s web site, � HYPERLINK "http://www.sertoma.org/missionactivities" \t "_blank" ��www.sertoma.org/missionactivities� or � HYPERLINK "http://www.sertoma.org/adoptanagency" \t "_blank" ��www.sertoma.org/adoptanagency�.





From Sertoma, Inc’s President


Among the many New Year’s  reso�lutions we all talk about each year, like losing a few pounds, exercising, being nicer, whatever – I challenge you to have renewed re�solve to invite a friend, family member, business associate or some�one you know in your commu�nity, to be a member of your Sertoma club.


In my visits across Sertomaland, I have met many people in the media, staff of sponsorships of Sertoma clubs, community leaders, and I ask them if they are members of Ser�to�ma. Unfortunately, sometimes the answer is:  “No one ever asked me.”


Don’t let this happen in your club! Remember to invite your speakers, the beneficiaries of your sponsor�ships, those you work with in your fund raising – ANYONE you meet – to be a member of your.


Join me in resolving to ENER�GIZE Sertoma and your club, by inviting a guest to your next meeting, asking them to join, and let’s GROW SERTOMA in 2010!!!
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